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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Thursday, November 2, 2023 12:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, My name is Taylor Neverman, and I am a resident of Miami-Dade 
County, Florida. I am writing to express my concern regarding our utility rates and to request that the Public 
Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a 
critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with 
electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. The recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court 
mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in the public's best interest. In order to 
accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first understand the challenges and experiences 
faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC organizes public meetings in all counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will provide an opportunity for residents to share our 
experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is important that the PSC considers the views of all 
Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work 
diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all residents. Thank you for acting on this important 
issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair utility rates and accessible public meetings in our 
communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Taylor Neverman 
neverman. taylor@gmail.com 
8505103589 468 NE 206Th Ln #108 Miami, FL 33179 Constituent 

Prepared by OneCiick.Politics (ttn) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Thursday, November 2, 2023 12:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, My name is [name], and I am a resident of [county], Florida. I am writing 
to express my concern regarding our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds 
public meetings in counties directly impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how 
much our utility companies can charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13% higher 
than the national average. The recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an 
increase of our utility rates is in the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the 
people, the PSC must first understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I 
request that the PSC organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us 
face-to-face will provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on 
utility rates. It is important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle 
with high energy costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair 
and just for all residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to 
achieve fair utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Camilo E Mejia 
cmejia0875@gmail.com 
7863028842 3482 Frow Avenue Miami, FL 33133 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (hn) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Thursday, November 2, 2023 12:28 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, My name is Rachel Prestipino, and I am a resident of Miami-Dade 
County, Florida. I am writing to express my concern regarding our utility rates and to request that the Public 
Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a 
critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with 
electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. The recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court 
mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in the public's best interest. In order to 
accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first understand the challenges and experiences 
faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC organizes public meetings in all counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will provide an opportunity for residents to share our 
experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is important that the PSC considers the views of all 
Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work 
diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all residents. Thank you for acting on this important 
issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair utility rates and accessible public meetings in our 
communities. 

Sincerely, 
Rachel Prestipino 
rachel.prestipino@gmail.com 
8049255894 1818 SW 1st Ave #1007 Miami, FL 33129 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Thursday, November 2, 2023 2:03 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Neverman 
neverman.david.lee@gmail.com 
9512037424 468 NE 206th Ln, #108 Miami, FL 33179 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (ttn) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Thursday, November 2, 2023 2:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding our 
utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
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impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Carolina Fernandez 
carofernandez90@gmail.com 
3058154520 555 NE 30th St Miami, FL 33137 Constituent 

Prepared by OneCiickPolitics (an) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 9:12 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. I 
have four small children and cannot continue to afford increased utility rates. The recent ruling by Florida's 
Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in the public's best interest. 
In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first understand the challenges and 
experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC organizes public meetings in all 
counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will provide an opportunity for residents 
to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is important that the PSC considers the 
views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy costs. I firmly believe that the PSC 
should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all residents. Thank you for acting on this 
important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair utility rates and accessible public 
meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Audriana Edwards 
acedwards300@gmail.com 
5617559844 8919 sw 220th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tin} at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:13 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Alecia Samuel 
asamuel@miamigov.com 
3054165440 42 nw 26 street miami, FL 33127 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (ttn) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:14 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Betsy Skipp 
miaresults@yahoo.com 
3054952755 5100 Pine Drive Miami, FL 33143 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics {tin) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organi?.ation or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:16 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Julie Angulo 
jcangulo@aol.com 
3055637110 9969 SW 118th Ct. Miami, FL 33186 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:18 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Amanda Marsh, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. adriana de la fuente 
adelafuente268@gmail.com 
7862099602 3220 Hollywood Boulevard Hollywood, FL 33021 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (trn) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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